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RAHALL SAYS CONTRACT AWARDED FOR WORK ON TUG FORK

WASHINGTON - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) said today he has been

informed that a contract in the estimated amount of $182,000 has been

awarded for Williamson Area Clearing on the Tug Fork River.

"The Small Business Administration in Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania has

received the contract for the work near Williamson," Rahall said. "They in

turn have contacted a subcontractor within the state to perform the

services."

Rahall said the subcontract for the work and services has been awarded

to Tri-State Engineering and Management Consultant of New Martinsville, West

Virginia.
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REPVVTO September 16, 1987
ATTENTION OF:

Contracting Division

Honorable Nick Joe Rahall
343 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Congressman Rahall:

A contract in the estimated amount of $182,000.00 for Williamson
Area Clearing, Tug Fork River was awarded this date to the Small
Business Administration, Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania 19004.

The Small Business Administration will subsequently award a
subcontract for the work and services to Tri�State Engineering and
Management Consultant, Inc., 237 East Thistle Court, New Martinsville,
West Virginia 26155.

,cSincerely,

jwi I .~, ,

ROBERT B. TUCKER

Contracting Officer


